Subject Line:  What do you want from your Career Services Office?
Message:

Social Science Career Services wants to hear from you!

At Social Science Career Services, we have designed a survey to help us understand what types of career services you would like as well as how you would like us to deliver those services and we ask that you please take 10 minutes to fill it out.
If you fill out the survey, you can choose to be entered into a draw for one of two $100 gift certificates to Cadillac Fairview Shopping Centres.  Cadillac Fairview operates Masonville Mall in London as well as shopping centres in many major cities in Canada.
To be eligible for the draw you must be a registered undergraduate student in the Faculty of Social Science and have completed the survey no later than Sunday April 18th, 2010.

To complete the survey click the follow link: http://www.smart-survey.co.uk/v.asp?i=19918ixufa 
Please note that your responses will be kept confidential.  You may refuse to participate, or refuse to answer any questions.  Your participation will have no impact on your academic record or your ability to receive career services.  If the results of the survey are published, your name will not be used and no information that discloses your identity will be released or published.  There are no known risks to participating in the survey.  Completion of the survey and submission indicates your consent to participate.
If you indicate that you would like to participate in a focus group that may  be conducted at a later date (i.e., answer ‘yes’ to question 13 in the survey), or wish to be entered into the draw you will be asked to provide your Western  e-mail address (and only your Western e-mail address).  Your Western e-mail address will solely be used for the purpose of entering you into the draw and/or contacting you about a focus group.  If you do not wish to be entered in the draw or be contacted about a focus group, you will not have to supply your Western e-mail address.
If you have questions, comments, or concerns regarding this survey, please feel free to contact us at socsci-careers@uwo.ca. 

You may save or print this page for future reference.

Thank you for considering completing the survey.

Sincerely,

Sarah Dawson, M.A.

Career Counsellor, Social Science Career Services

